OFFICE CLOSING MARCH 17-MARCH 31
We, at Life-Centered Dentistry, take your health very seriously. That is why we continue to monitor the constantly changing situation regarding the COVID-19 virus.
In order to ensure the safety of our patients and dental team members, we continue to closely adhere to the CDC’s guidelines regarding sterilization and sanitizing.  
We are taking extra precautions by following the Michigan Dental Association’s strong recommendations to close the office for the next two weeks for all routine and non-urgent dental visits.  We will have availability for dental emergencies during this time.  Please call the office at 616-453-3111, if you are experiencing a dental emergency.  For the safety and well-being of our patients and dental team, please do not come in with a family member who is sick.
The U.S. Center for Disease Control recommends the following measures to reduce the risk of contracting COVID-19:
· Avoid contact with people who are sick.
· Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth.
· Stay home when you are sick.
· Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, throw the tissue in the trash and wash your hands.
· Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after using the bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing or sneezing.
For those of you with appointments between now and March 31, we will call and reschedule you.
Please know that we will continue to monitor developments and will communicate with you as necessary. Thank you and let us know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. John Ludwig and team
